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Following the Digital Strategy and Implementation Task Group meeting on Tuesday 13th 

June 2017 the following changes will be made to the Digital Strategy: 

1. Page 14: The Governance structure will be amended to include ‘user groups’ (Wiltshire 
Council customers) at project level and to include the Digital Strategy and 
Implementation Task Group. The updated structure is as follows: 

 
Insert: 

 
 

 

2. Page 16: The following sentence will be reworded to make clear within the Strategy 
that services will not be solely responsible for their digital assessment: 
 

Delete: ‘Every service will assess where they are currently and develop a plan for full 
digital access to their service in line with this strategy’  
 
Insert: ‘With support from the digital programme team every service will assess 
where they are currently and develop a plan for full digital access to their services in 
line with this strategy’ 


